

## FR. AGNEL SCHOOL Gautam Nagar, New Delhi-110049



Scanned with CamScanner

No FASD/SO/ADM-II/710/

19th April 2022

To All Teachers

## Sub: REGARDING ACCESS TO SOCIAL MEDIA ACCOUNTS OF TEACHERS

Dear Teachers,

It has come to my notice that teachers have given access to some of their social media accounts to students and some of the elements in those media are truly not the best.

Considering that the teacher is a role model, you must also be aware that any misfeasance or malfeasance occurring on the part of the students because of such media access is squarely blamed on the teacher. This is the law of the land.

The best practice all over the world is to keep the relations with the teachers and students professional and not personal.

This in any case is a serious issue and therefore I would like to advise the teachers to keep their social media accounts private and give access only to those who are not students, more as a caution than as a warning.

I hope you will understand the gravity of this advice.

Fr. J.A. Carvalho

Director